
The right to confidentiality and privacy of an individual with regard to their personal medical history is 

fundamental and must be preserved. An individual’s medical history must not be used to exclude that 

individual from access to healthcare, nor as a condition of employment, nor to limit the individual’s 

autonomy, freedom of expression or access to services and venues open to all citizens of Maryland. 


